
From: Sheila [mailto:smarihenry@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 16, 2021 11:04 AM 
To: Kerrian Marriott <Kerrian.Marriott@lakecountyca.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Continued Grievance 

 

Thank you so much for responding. 

 

This is for the Pasta Farm.  A meeting is schedule for July 22, 2021.  My family will be attending 

the meeting. 

 

The Pasta Farm workers are working seven days a week including Sunday often starting at 5:30 

a.m.  I will be supplying audio of the equipment back-up noise and video of the crew at 5:53 

a.m.  They are harvesting.  The odor is stifling and causing me health issues.  I will be supplying 

my health reports and proof of medication.  They have already planted all available proposed 

cultivation areas without permit. 

 

 

From: Sheila <smarihenry@gmail.com> 

Date: July 10, 2021 at 9:58:28 AM PDT 

To: Carol Huchingson <Carol.Huchingson@lakecountyca.gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] (Continued Grievance) Sheila Henry - Here is a 1 min video of how 

close the marijuana farm is to my house 

PLEASE notice in the video that the farm is at least in 70 percent view and at the end when I 

turn around, you are able to see my fence line.  My horses are just on the other side of the fence. 
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